



Castle Combe Trackday Update

Issued: 3 April 2020

Hi,

Firstly and most importantly, we hope you're keeping safe and well, and coping with all the changes we're currently facing in our daily lives in such unusual times.

As the Government increases restrictions on social movements in order to help reduce the spread of the Coronavirus, it is regrettable but inevitable and entirely appropriate that our Castle Combe Trackdays on Friday 1st & Saturday 2nd May will not be going ahead now.

We are able to offer you these options regarding your booking;

1. A full refund via Paypal - as this is how you paid for your entry
2. Carry forward your Castle Combe Trackday(s) booking to:
 - A revised date at Castle Combe - there's a possibility our days can be rescheduled later in the year, although it could be a week day
 - To an alternative CBT event in 2020, although understandably we're not in a position to confirm whether some or all dates will go ahead at this time

Please reply to this email as soon as possible so we can deal with your request in a timely manner.

We will continue to communicate with the circuit owners over the coming weeks and provide you with regular additional updates for all future CBT events.

Thankyou for your continued support and we hope to see you soon, but in the meantime please follow the Government's advice and stay safe and well.

Regards,

Darin & Rob